
LOCAL AWARDS ADVISORY GROUP – CALL FOR MEMBERS

Saying “thank you” to our amazing volunteers is very important, and the adult awards scheme is one way of doing 
this. 

The County’s Local Awards Advisory Group (LAAG) is looking to diversify its membership.
 
Its remit is to help the County Commissioner by:
• promoting the Scout adult awards scheme;
• promoting external national honours and other awards schemes;
• reviewing adults with County appointments who may be eligible for nomination and ensuring the maintenance of 
high standards;
• helping with the awards application process;
• supporting District LAAGs by advising on best practice and co-operating in the recommendation of awards for 
adults with dual County and District roles.
 
 
If you may be able to help with any of the above areas we’d love to hear from you. LAAG membership is not onerous. 
Most work is done online, although occasional in-person meetings may be necessary.
 
If you would like to find out more, please contact Rikki Harrington

rikki.harrington@hertfordshirescouts.org.uk.


